
Anti-Bullying Week 13th-17th November 2023

Dear Parent / Carers,

The children will be taking part in activities for Anti-Bullying week within their classes from 13th until
17th November. We feel that this is such an important part of the school calendar and integral to the
well-being of our children. This year the theme is ‘Make a Noise’. This Anti-Bullying week, let’s
come together to have discussions about what bullying means and what more we can do to stop
bullying. Together we can make a difference and take a stand against bullying. From the playground
to Parliament and from our phones to our homes, let’s ‘make a noise about bullying’.

Anti-bullying week will be launched this year with Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November. It’s a
great way to celebrate what makes us all unique where odd socks can be worn alongside school
uniform.

How will your child be involved?

Your child will be re-introduced to our Anti-Bullying policy. They will be encouraged to use STOP –
Several Times On Purpose and Start Telling Other People. There will be lessons and activities
planned for the week to tackle issues raised by the theme ‘Make a Noise’.

How can you support your child?

You can help your child by talking to them about the work that they have been doing in school. Also,
ensure your child is familiar with ‘STOP’ and that bullying is NOT when two people have a
disagreement or fall out.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Mrs Tatton

Mrs Jeffery


